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August 5, 2008 

 

NOTICE REVISING PROCEDURAL SCHEDULE 

 

RE: In the Matter of Determining the Proper Carrier Classification of Glacier Recycle, 

LLC; Hungry Buzzard Recovery, LLC; and T&T Recovery, Inc., Docket TG-072226 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

On January 28, 2008, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

(Commission) entered Order 02 – Prehearing Conference Order in this matter.  Order 02 set 

out the procedural schedule for this docket, including a hearing on the merits to be held on 

September 9-11, 2008. 

 

On August 5, 2008, Commission Staff requested to revise all remaining dates on the 

procedural schedule in this matter by way of a two month continuance of each of those 

remaining deadlines and dates.  Staff requested this continuance to allow further exploration 

of potential settlement of this matter.  Staff’s request stated that all parties had been 

consulted and were in agreement with the request. 

 

Staff’s request to extend the remaining dates on the procedural schedule is granted.  The 

request complies with the requirements in WAC 480-07-385 for such requests, and will not 

prejudice the parties or the Commission.  The Commission revises the procedural schedule as 

follows: 

 

Pre-Filed Direct Testimony – Staff & Intervenors   October 6, 2008 

      

Pre-Filed Rebuttal Testimony – Respondent Companies  November 5, 2008 

 

Pre-Filed Cross Examination Exhibits – All Parties  December 1, 2008 

 

Hearing on the Merits      December 4-5, 2008 

 

Post-Hearing Briefs       TBD 
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NOTICE OF REVISED HEARING SCHEDULE.  As noted above, the Commission will 

hold the hearing on the merits of this matter, to begin on Thursday, December 4, 2008, at 

9:30 a.m., in Room 108 of the Commission’s headquarters, Richard Hemstad Building, 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W., Olympia, Washington.  The hearing will continue, as 

necessary, on Friday, December 5, 2008, at 9:30 a.m., in the same location. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

ADAM E. TOREM 

Administrative Law Judge 


